
 

 

 
 

25/01/2021 
 
Ref: HDY 
 
RE: Apprenticeship Week 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year we are delivering events and activities throughout National Apprenticeship Week (8th – 14th 
February) aimed specifically at all Year 11 students who are looking for an apprenticeship. This week will 
include daily activities posted on the KS4 Careers Classroom, you can have access to these by either 
emailing me to request an invite to the classroom or through smart parents.  
 
I will be posting live apprenticeships as I receive them so it is important that your child checks the 
classroom on a regularly bases, most apprenticeships with September start dates will start to appear 
around Easter time. I have produced a video which explains how to find an apprenticeship; you can view it 
and find more information on apprenticeships here: https://brookvalegroby.com/apprenticeships/.  
 
On Tuesday 9th February, we have signed up to the Big Assembly lead by Amazing Apprenticeships, we 
hope your child(ren) will attend this live event. The live feed will be part of the year 11 assembly, if you are 
unable to access this you can watch it live here: https://www.bigassembly.org/.  
 
A google form will be sent out this week to all Year 11 students asking them whether they would like to 
attend our specially arranged Microsoft Teams meeting with Elizabeth Smith from the SMB group; she will 
be discussing the application process for the range of apprenticeships available at Stephenson College and 
Brooksby Melton College. This event will be taking place on Thursday 11th February; they will be given a 
login code on the day. 
 
Please find attached a flyer of the activities with some links to resources you may find useful. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs Hayley Dymond 
Campus Careers Advisor 
hdymond@brookvalegroby.com  
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